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MINISTRY OF PUBLIC SERVICE, ADMINISTRATIVE AND

INSTITUTIONAL REFORMS
MAURITIUS
17 September 2021
Ministry of Public Service, Administrative and Institutional Reforms a
Circular Letter No. 41 of 2021

E/60/28/21/19

From : Secretary for Public Service

To  :Supervising Officers in charge of Ministries/Departments

Public Service Excellence Award 2021 — Extension of deadline

Please refer to this Ministry’s Circular Letter No 28 of 2021 dated 07 July 2021 regarding the
Public Service Excellence Award 2021.

2. Following requests received from several organisations, the closing date for the submission
of Entry Form for the PSEA 2021 has been extended to Thursday 30 September 2021.

3. The duly filled in Entry Form, which is also available on this Ministry’s website at
http://civilservice.govmu.org, should be forwarded by email at mesa-aru@govmu.org and a hard
copy thereof, duly signed by a member of Senior Management, should be forwarded to this
Ministry by Thursday 30 September 2021 at 16 00hrs at the following address:-

The Administrative Reforms Division,

Ministry of Public Service, Administrative and Institutional Reforms,
Level 6, Wing B, SICOM Building 2,

Cnr Chevreau & Rev Jean Lebrun Street,

Port Louis.

4. Your attention is drawn to the fact that any submission received after the deadline would
not be considered.

5. For any additional information or clarification, Mrs J. Bhugoo or Ms H. Luchman may be
contacted on Tel nos. 405 5787 and 405 5786 respectively. :

V2 Se'edtyb
for Secretary for lic Service
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Copy to: Secretary to Cabinet and Head of the Civil Service

Administrative Reforms Division, Ministry of Public Service, Administrative and Institutional Reforms
6" Floor, Wing B, SICOM Building 2, Cnr Chevreau & Rev Jean Lebrun Streets, Port Louis, Republic of Mauritius
Tel: 405 4100 Fax: 212 4168, e-mail: mesa-aru@govmu.org



